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NEXT FRIENDS’ EVENT! 
Toys, book and clothes stall. 

Please bring donations to school on 3rd February 
Thank you for your support.  

ADVANCED NOTICE  
The school will be offering School Readiness 

courses in April for all new pupils starting school in 
September 2023.  

Please spread the word! 

SCHOOL CLOSURE ON 1st FEB 
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING STRIKE ACTION 

Members of the NEU teaching union are holding a day of industrial action on  
Wednesday 1st February 2023.  

All classes will be impacted by the industrial action. Under the terms of the industrial action we are not 
allowed to replace teachers during the strike and so therefore, the school will be closed to pupils on 

Wednesday 1st February.  
 

Please note that the two pre-school settings (Tinytots and Happitots) will be open as usual.  
 

If your child is eligible for a free school meal, you will have received an email to let you know that you 
are welcome to come to the school on the day of the strike between 12.00 and 1.00 to pick up a 

packed lunch. A variety of sandwiches will be available as part of a healthy lunchbox.   

Our values for this month are Truth and Honesty 
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SPECAL CHURCH SERVICE 
Some of our worship leaders 
will be representing WCiWPS 
at a special Church Service at  

St. Nicholas Church in  
Montgomery on Monday 30th 

January. This church service will include other 
pupils from local schools.  

CONTACT US:  
Telephone: 01938 538660                                                

Email: office@welshpool.powys.sch.uk  
Website: www.welshpool.powys.sch.uk                                

Twitter: @WelshpoolCIWP 

POLITE NOTICE 
We note that dogs are being tied 
up at the school gates as they are 

not allowed on the school grounds. 
Thank you. However, we are being told that dog 
mess is not being cleared away, and then this is  
unfortunately being walked onto the school 

grounds. Please can we ask that if you are  
leaving your dog at the school entrance to clear 

up any poo they leave behind? 
THANK YOU! 

NETBALL COMPETITION 
The Welshpool Netball Competition  

is taking place on Friday 10th February at the 
Flash Leisure Centre  

(10:30 – 14.30).  
We are sending two teams of 10 

players to take part. 
GOOD LUCK EVERYONE! 


